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[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

 
10 May 2024 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
  
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 13 
April 2024. You requested the following:  

Was the 2002 recommendation on page 4 of the February 2002 Report by the Working 
Party on Registration, Reporting and Monitoring of Charities addressed by any actions or 
public communications by the Rewrite Advisory Panel that was disestablished in 2014? 

Inland Revenue is unable to find any documents produced by the Rewrite Advisory Panel on this 
report. As such, your request is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the document alleged 
to contain the information requested cannot be found. 

Right of review 

If you disagree with my decision on your OIA request, you can ask an Inland Revenue review 
officer to review my decision. To ask for an internal review, please email the Commissioner of 
Inland Revenue at: CommissionersCorrespondence@ird.govt.nz. 

Alternatively, under section 28(3) of the OIA, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review my decision. You can contact the office of the Ombudsman by email at: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

If you choose to have an internal review, you can still ask the Ombudsman for a review.

Publishing of OIA response 

We intend to publish our response to your request on Inland Revenue’s website 
(www.ird.govt.nz) as this information may be of interest to other members of the public. This 
letter, with your personal details removed, may be published in its entirety. 

  






